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STANFORD UNIVERSITY - CALIFORNIA
P. 0. BOX 3006 ;

OFFICE OF GENERAL MANAGER December 17, 1937

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Varsity Basketball Coach
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:
This will acknowledge your inquiry of December 2nd.

First, the committee assignments for the National Association
of Basketball Coaches and particularly for the Research Com-
mittee were made exactly as I sent them to you. I am enclos-
ing herewith a letterhead of the Association so that you may

see the set-up for this year. Evidently the chairman of your
committee is not very active or he would have contacted you

before this time. I am somewhat concerned about this turn of

events.

Second, with respect to your proposed home and home series of
basketball games. It would not be possible for us to consider
any such arrangement for two years as we have already made our
plans for 1939 and 1940. We would, however, be glad to con-
sider games for 1941. I do not believe that we would be in-
terested in a home and home arrangement, but we would be glad
to give you a return engagement here for our visit to Kansas
in 1932 and under the same arrangements that were made for our
game there. There is not much possibility of obtaining a good
gate here over the holidays; however, we will be glad to guar-
antee you the same amount that we received back there, namely

$364.93.
Very cordially yours,
&
{ f-}n.
JWB: s Direcdtor of Basketball
enc.

Schedules and arrangements for games not official until confirmed by General Manager.
Address all communications to Box 3006, Stanford University.



